I'm writing to express deepest gratitude to everyone involved in taking good care of me on April 22nd, 2023 after I had a bad fall on Jasper Drive. To Marla Hillman and Randy Hillman thank you for calling for an ambulance and staying by me until the paramrdics arrived. To Becky Schwindt thank you for running across my street and knocking on my door and letting my family know that I had a bad fall. To Chrissy Hollett and Scott Hollett thank your for your quick responses to the scene and taking good care of me. Again thank you to everyone who was involved for taking good care of me on that day. It touched me deeply it will be remembered and appreciated.

Dylan Sample